## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

kevin caimanos

Sent:

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 4:36 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

Recreational hunting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I support properly licensed hunting on state lands for any introduced species such as pigs,foxes,rabbits feral cats,but not for any native species eg kangaroos.

Shooters concerned to be properly trained, responsible, using adequate calibre firearms etc and to use suitable portions of game, meat, furs, pig tusks etc.

Sincerely,

kevin caimanos